



Clay Court Etiquette

- 1. Please remember to leave enough time at the end of your booking to sweep the courts. This takes approximately 5 minutes.
- 2. Please wear the appropriate footwear for clay court tennis.
- 3. Please be considerate to the people on the next court by not walking behind or retrieving balls while play is in progress and please do not use profanities or offensive language.
- 4. Please leave the court in a state that you would wish to find it, by removing your litter and ball cans to the nearest bin. No animals are allowed on the courts at any time.

Safety Guidance:

During colder temperatures if there is frost on the court or you feel that the court could be unplayable then please alert the Tennis Office 020 8994 3314, option 1.

Regular visual inspections are carried out by the team members, but temperatures can affect the playing surface if water has settled on the membrane.

We hope that you enjoy your game and thank you in advance for your cooperation.





